
 
 

No. 656 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Finocchiaro to the Minister for Health: 
 

 
Remote Health Clinics 

 
 
1. Have there been any additional health clinics transferred to Aboriginal 

community control since June last year? What are their specific locations 

and names of managing organisations? 

 
2. Please provide an update on upgrades to remote health clinics in the last 

year, where they are and who has paid for those upgrades (NT or Federal) 

 
3. Have you had any refusals from communities not wanting their clinics to 

be transferred over? If so, which ones and what were the reasons? 

 


